Meredith Rollins

From: Matteo Giovanetti <matteo@cseatec.com>

Sent: Saturday, July 8, 2023 1:13 PM

To: Zoning Inquiries

Subject: PZ 23-15000006 Citizen Response from within 500 ft

EXTERNAL Email: Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender's EMAIL ADDRESS as

legitimate and know the contents are safe.

Hello City of Pompano Beach,

| received the P&Z 23-15000006 Notification in the mail since | am a Pompano Beach property owner within 500 ft of
this 1508-1550 N Ocean Blvd location where the property owner has filed a petition for utilizing a vacant lot as a sales
and parking center.

| am using this email as a formal means to declare my opposition and protest to this proposal, and | do not accept it. |
want my vote in opposition added to the others who may be opposed during the public meeting on 7/20 that | will not
be able to attend.

Thank you.

Matteo Giovanetti
3232 Canal Dr Apt 2



